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In the context of planning a series of events, Deputy Chief of Mission from
the Embassy of Japan, Minister-Counselor Takero Aoyama, visited Prof. Dr.
Necdet Unuvar, the Rector of Ankara University.

In the meeting attended by Vice Rector Prof. Dr. Yasemin Kepenekci,
Foreign Relations Coordinator Prof. Dr. Oguz Gungor, and the Chair of the
Department of Japanese Language and Literature at the Faculty of Language
and History-Geography, Prof. Dr. Huseyin Can Erkin, Rector Unuvar
conveyed his condolences to Aoyama for the 7.6 magnitude earthquake that
occurred in Japan last week, resulting in casualties.
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January 9, 2024



Japanese Foreign Minister Yoko Kamikawa visited the Faculty of Languages,
History, and Geography at Ankara University, where she met with students
from the Department of Japanese Language and Literature. The students of
the Department of Japanese Language and Literature welcomed Minister
Kamikawa, accompanied by Japanese Ambassador to Ankara, Katsumata
Takahiko, with a Japanese dance performance called 'Soran Bushi'. Japanese
Foreign Minister Yoko Kamikawa expressed her gratitude to the relevant
parties, including the Rector of Ankara University, Prof. Dr. Necdet Unuvar,
for the warm welcome.

Kamikawa addressed the students with the following words:

“I hope that each of you studying Japanese at Ankara University, one of
Turkey's prestigious universities, will personally visit Japan in the future. By
experiencing Japanese culture, values, and daily life firsthand, I expect you to
deepen your understanding of Japan and to carry forward the strong
relationship between Turkey and Japan into the future.”
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January 16, 2024



The Rector of Ankara University, Prof. Dr. Necdet Ünüvar and accompanying
delegation traveled to Brussels, the capital of Belgium, for the signing
ceremony of the Mission Strategy Document of the SELENE European
University Project, which includes Ankara University. Prior to the meeting
during which the signatures would be exchanged, they engaged in various
discussions.

During the meeting, Prof. Dr. Begüm Yurdakok Dikmen, a member of the
Faculty of Veterinary Medicine at Ankara University, presented the Ankara
University-affiliated dimension of the SELENE Project. Following the
presentations of work packages by partner universities, the signatures were
affixed to the SELENE Project Strategic Mission Document.

The delegation of Ankara University also visited TRT Representative Mustafa
Secen and Anadolu Agency Representative Nazlı Yüzbaşıoğlu in Brussels,
providing information about their contacts.
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January 23, 2024
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A protocol of academic cooperation was signed between Ankara university,

University of Jordan and Al-Ahliyya Amman University.

Chaired by the President of Higher Education Council, Prof. Dr. Erol Özvar

and formed by the Executive Board Members of Higher Education Council,

Prof. Dr. Naci Gündoğan and Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Karaman, and the Rector of

Ankara University, Prof. Dr. Necdet Ünüvar, the Rector of Hacettepe

University, Prof. Dr. Mehmet Cahit Güran, the Rector of Istanbul Technical

University, Prof. Dr. İsmail Koyuncu and the Rector of Marmara

University, Prof. Dr. Mustafa Kurt, the delegation visited Jordan upon the

invitation by the Minister of Higher Education and Scientific Research,

Azmi Mahafzah, the delegations made negotiations on the development of

concrete prejects.

February 9, 2024



A South America country, Venezuelan Ambassador to Ankara, Freddy
Eduardo Molina Gutierrez, paid a visit to the Rector of Ankara University,
Prof. Dr. Necdet Ünüvar.

Participated by Vice Rector Prof. Dr. Yasemin Kepenekci, International
Relations Coordinator, Prof. Dr. Oğuz Güngör and the Director of Latin
America Studies Research and Application Centre (LAMER), Assist. Prof.
Dr. Zeynep Kayacık, possibilities of cooperation in cultural and educational
areas were negotiated between Rector Ünüvar and Ambassador Gutierrez
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February 15, 2024
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Guatemalan Ambassador to Ankara, Jairo David Estrada Barrios, whose

term of office in Turkey has expired, paid a visit to the rector of Ankara
University, Prof. Dr. Necdet Ünüvar.

Participated by Vice Rector Prof. Dr. Yasemin Kepenekci, International
Relations Coordinator, Prof. Dr. Oğuz Güngör and the Director of Latin
America Studies Research and Application Centre (LAMER), Assist. Prof.
Dr. Zeynep Kayacık. Ambassador Barrios expressed his thankfulness and he
stated that they had signed very good works together during their tenure.

February 15, 2024



The Chairman of the Republican Assembly of the Turkish Republic of
Northern Cyprus (TRNC), Zorlu Töre gave a conference entitled “The
Righteous Struggle of the Turkish Cypriots from Yesterday to Today” at
Ankara University.

Ünüvar stated that the Turkish Cypriots consider it a national struggle to
speak out and defend their rightful struggle in any environment. Ünüvar
noted that this struggle was a very important and critical issue.
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February 27, 2024



Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs of Cambodia, Dr. Chem Widhya and
Cambodian Ambassador to Ankara, Chea Sok paid a visit to the Rector of
Ankara University, Prof. Dr. Necdet Ünüvar.

Participated by Vice Rector Prof. Dr. Yasemin Kepenekci, International
Relations Coordinator, Prof. Dr. Oğuz Güngör and the Diector of Asia-Pasific
Studies Application and Research Center, Prof. Dr. Ali Merthan Dündar
possibilities of cooperation in cultural and educational areas were negotiated.
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March 20, 2024



Moroccan-born French writer Tahar Ben Jelloun, winner of the ” The Prix
Goncourt Literary Award“, who came to Turkey for the celebrations of the
”International Francophonie Day“ and the launch of ”Turkey's Goncourt
Selection", met his readers at Ankara University.

The event was organized by the Embassy of France in Ankara and the
Department of French Language and Literature of the Faculty of Languages,
History and Geography, and hosted by the Faculty of Medicine; French
Ambassador to Ankara Isabelle Dumont, Costa Rican Ambassador Gustavo
Alonso Campos Fallas, Moldavian Ambassador Dmitri Croitor, Senegal
Ambassador Cheikh Gueye, Montenegrin Ambassador Perisa Kastratovic,
Polish Ambassador Maciej Lang, Moroccan Ambassador Mohammed Ali
Lazreq, Lebanese Ambassador Ghassan Moallem, Bulgarian Ambassador
Anguel Tcholakov and Ankara University Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Ünüvar
and Ankara Social Sciences University Rector Prof. Dr. Musa Kazım Arıcan
attended.
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March 21, 2024



The book titled “A Selection of Dominican Poets” was published in
cooperation with the Embassy of the Dominican Republic in Ankara and the
Center for Latin American Studies Research and Application (LAMER) of
Ankara University and translated into Turkish.
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March 21, 2024



TUBITAK 3501-CAREER DEVELOPMENT
PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC HAS BEEN 

GRANTED FOR SUPPORT!

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Haktan URAL

Faculty of Languages and History-Geography-
Department of Sociology 
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TUBITAK 1002-B EMERGENCY  SUPPORT 
PROJECT HAS BEEN GRANTED  FOR SUPPORT! 

Prof. Dr. Özlem Bahadır AÇIKARA

Faculty of Pharmacy 

Department of Pharmacognosy 
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A SUCCESS OF OUR ACADEMIC IN BILATERAL 
COOPERATION PROJECT 

Project Manager 

Prof. Dr. Ömer ERDEVE

Faculty of Medicine - Department of Paediatrics

Project Manager in Azerbaijan 

Dr. Azer AHMEDOV

K. Farajova Institute of Paediatric Research 
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE 
SCOPE OF TUBITAK 1002-A RAPID SUPPORT 

PROGRAM HAS BEEN GRANTED FOR SUPPORT!

Res. Assist. Arzu ESEN

Faculty of Veterinary Medicine 

Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE 
SCOPE OF TUBITAK 1002-A RAPID SUPPORT 

PROGRAM HAS BEEN GRANTED FOR SUPPORT!

Res. Assist. Dr. Canan ÇINAR

Department of Health Management 
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE 
SCOPE OF TUBITAK 3501-CAREER 

DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM HAS BEEN 
GRANTED FOR SUPPORT! 

Assist. Prof. Dr. Burak ÖZBEY

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering 
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE SCOPE 
OF TUBITAK 1002-A RAPID SUPPORT PROGRAM HAS 

BEEN GRANTED FOR SUPPORT!

Assist. Prof. Dr. Hatice Öner CENGİZ

Faculty of Nursing 

The research project titled "The Effect of Education Given with
Stoma Care Training Belt on Care Skills, Adaptation, Anxiety,
and Patient Satisfaction of Patients Who Will Undergo Intestinal
Stoma Opening" conducted by Dr. Hatice ÖNER CENGİZ from
the Department of Surgical Diseases Nursing at Ankara
University Faculty of Nursing, Dr. Mehmet YÜKSEKKAYA
from the Department of Biomedical Engineering at the Faculty
of Engineering, Assoc. Prof. İlknur Münevver GÖNENÇ from
the Midwifery Department at the Faculty of Nursing, Prof.
Ayten DEMİR from the Department of Nursing Principles at the
Faculty of Nursing, Prof. Ayhan Bülent ERKEK from the
Department of General Surgery.
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THE PROJECT OF OUR GRADUATE STUDENT 
WITHIN THE SCOPE OF TUBITAK 1002 A RAPID 
SUPPORT PROGRAM HAS BEEN GRANTED FOR 

SUPPORT!

Res. Assist. Beyza Asta

The Institute of Health Sciences 
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THE INTERNATIONAL SUCCESS OF OUR 
ACADEMICIAN

Lect. Özge Nur KANAT

Vocational School of Health Services 

Lecturer Özge Nur KANAT has gained the right for the participation
in COST Action coded CA22109 as “Working Group Member”.
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE 
SCOPE OF TUBITAK 1002-A RAPID SUPPORT 

PROGRAM HAS BEEN GRANTED FOR SUPPORT!

Prof. Dr. Erguvan Tuğba Özel KIZIL

Faculty of Medicine 
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE 
SCOPE OF TUBITAK 3501-CAREER 

DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM HAS BEEN 
GRANTED FOR SUPPORT! 

Assist. Prof. Dr. Simel Bağder ELMACI

Department of Food Engineering 
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THE PROJECT OF OUR ACADEMIC WITHIN THE 
SCOPE OF TUBITAK 3501-CAREER 

DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM HAS BEEN 
GRANTED FOR SUPPORT! 

Assist. Prof. Dr. Oğuzhan ŞAHİN

Faculty of Engineering

Department of Civil Engineering
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